
                                                                   

                                                                          Important Notice 

All the teaching staff of BBM College Baliapur, Dhanbad are  informed that BBMKU is going to 

organize one National Seminar  on and from 12th  to 14th  August 2022 on " Indian Teaching 

Tradition and Sanskrit " Hence in the meeting held under the chairmanship of the Principal they 

are directed to present their papers and ensure  maximum attendance as delegates from this 

college. 

 Fixture and other details attached herewith. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I congratulate the organizing committee on behalf of this college  for their 
such initiative and extend my best wishes for the grand  success of the 
same. 
 
                                                                                                    Dr. K.C.  Mahato 
                                                                                                                                  (Principal) 

     

                                                                                                                                 

     


